
LANCASTER QUIZ LEAGUE 

THE GEORGE & DRAGON ‘B’ TEAM are looking for some 

new players for the 2019-2020 season, running from 

September 2019 to April 2020. Quizzes are on Monday 

evenings, starting at 8.30pm. Home and away matches 

alternate. 

The team came 4th out of 12 in the 2018-19 season (Division 3 

of 3), but some of the members have new commitments for 

the next season. We’re a friendly lot, and we don’t take it too 

seriously ! 

http://www.lanccityquizleague.co.uk/index.html 

You don’t have to be able to play every week, and existing 

team members can offer lifts to away matches. We take turns 

to supply nibbles for home matches. 

If you’re interested ‘phone Nigel 07968 621 530, or e-mail 

nigelrjneil@googlemail.com 

 


